
Police Scotland ward update noted – Request to Police Scotland. 
 
8 There was heard a report by Inspector Stephen Gow, Police Scotland, 
advising the Partnership 
 
(1)  that officers continued to work with the major supermarkets to combat 

shoplifting and that alcohol to order shoplifting and fuel theft had increased; 
 
(2)  that a road traffic day of action had been held on 11th September with 

enforcement action against illegal e-bikes and motorbikes being the main 
issues;  

 
(3) that there had been a decrease in youth disorder and anti-social behaviour 

incidents; 
 

(4) of a successful Day of Action that had focussed on speeding in various areas 
in the ward and that specific areas could be targeted if requested; 

 
(5)  of youth diversionary activities organised by Police Scotland which had been 

well attended; and 
 
(6) of the joint partnership between Trading Standards and Police Scotland to 

highlights scams and frauds to reach those who did not use social media with 
officers attending the Fort with a “Scam Van” to highlight whatsapp and 
texting scams. 

 
After consideration, the Partnership 
 
(a)  noted and thanked Inspector Gow for the update; 
 
(b) highlighted concerns regarding cold calling at residents’ homes and a caravan 

blocking Gartloch Road; and 
 
(c) requested that Police Scotland update their social media to publicise their 

presence in the ward. 
 
 


